
Welcome to Third Grade!! 
My name is Mrs. Jethon and I am so lucky to be your Third Grade Teacher!! You may 
remember seeing me in the hallway or in your buddy class because for the last two years I 
have taught fourth graders at Warwick!! We are going to have so much fun learning and 
growing together in third grade!!  
 

To the parents of my wonderful students: 
Welcome to third grade!! My name is Lisa Jethon and I am thrilled to be your child’s teacher 
this year! You may have recognized my name as I have been teaching fourth grade at 
Warwick for the past two years! I have also taught first grade, and I am excited to be 
teaching third grade this year!  I am looking forward to preparing your third grader for 
fourth grade, while nurturing his or her needs in this strange climate we are facing during 
this Pandemic!  
 
To tell you a little more about myself, I have also worked as an Instructional Assistant and 
as a Language Facilitator for the Deaf for both the Central Bucks School District and the 
Bucks County Intermediate Unit.  In total, I have worked as an educator in various roles for 
over ten years now. I am certified to teach Pre-K through Fourth Grades, and English 
Language Development. 
 
My family resides in the Central Bucks School District. My husband and I have two children 
who are successful CB students and Warwick alumni!! As a CB parent, I have served the 
district as a volunteer, room parent, committee leader, and PTO participant. I have had the 
pleasure of partnering with the educators of Central Bucks as a parent, and can relate to 
your experiences, as well as your third grader’s curiosity in anticipation of a new year! I 
look forward to meeting you! 
 

To my wonderful students: 
I cannot wait to begin learning and growing with you!! We will be learning about so many 
interesting topics in science, social studies, reading, math and writing! Our classroom is a 
place where we will feel safe, make friends, and have fun as we learn! 
 
I have spent my summer with my family, my friends and my dog Louie! I read some great 
books, went to the beach and the mountains, stayed cool in the pool, and spent as much time 
as I could outside! I love the beach, beautiful flower gardens, looking for the full moon, and 
watching wildlife like deer, hawks, bunnies, and foxes from my backyard! I am looking 
forward to hearing about your adventures! Think about something you would like to share 
with our class about your summer fun! 
 
I will “see” you on our first day of school, September 8th.  Be sure to enjoy these last days of 
summer! 
 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Jethon 


